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Showalter, Sarah K - CPD Planning Services

From: margiev02@aol.com
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 11:04 AM
To: dncc@denvergov.org
Cc: Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10; Showalter, Sarah K - CPD Planning Services
Subject: Golden Neighborhood Plan

Unfortunately I will not be able to attend the City Council Meeting tonight.  I had wanted to testify in support of the Golden 
Triangle Neighborhood Plan.  Nonetheless, I am submitting this letter of support on behalf of the Cultural Arts Residential 
Organization.  I am the President of CARO and I also served on the stakeholders committee which was organized to 
evaluate the neighborhood plan during the past year.   
  
I am particularly supportive of the plan recommendation on page 103 under implementation to form a committee that will 
keep the momentum moving forward on all aspects of the plan and to continue to work collaboratively to explore the next 
steps for creating organizational and funding mechanisms to support the construction, operations and maintenance of 
planned improvements and programs within the Golden Triangle. 
  
I have been invited to a part of the stakeholder group that will engage in the Golden Triangle Steering Committee and look 
forward to participating in the Steering Committee in a meaningful way.  I am presently serving on a Golden Triangle 
Museum District and Golden Triangle Collaboration Committee to analyze how we can work together for the betterment of 
the neighborhood and support the efforts made by the Golden Triangle Museum District with regard to a future Creative 
Art District. 
  
Please include my letter of support in the documents admitted at the City Council public hearing on Monday, November 
10, 2014.   
  
Respectfully submitted. 
  
Margie Valdez, Member, Stakeholder Advisory Group 
President, Cultural Arts Residential Organization 


